
May 2017NewsleƩer for Kansas Begins Here!

∂ In	observation	of	Memorial	Day,	
						City	Ofϐices	will	be	closed	on	May	29,	2017.			

∂ The	restroom	facilities	are	now	open	in	
Chambers	Park.	

The	public	is	invited	to	celebrate	Arbor	Day	
on	May	4th	at	1:30pm,	behind		

West	Elementary	School.		Goodland	will	also	
be	celebrating	38	years,	being	named	a		

Tree	City	USA		community.	

The	public	is	invited	to	the	Grand	Opening	and		
Ribbon	Cutting	for	the	Grant	Historic	Residences.		

Thursday,	May	25th	
1:00pm	-	3:00pm	

For	more	information	on	these	residences,	call	or	
visit:		http://www.granthistoric.com/	

Ofϐice:	(785)	890-3071		
M-W-F		8:00-5:00		May	is	Bicycle	Safety	Month	

Safe	Riding	Tips	
Before	using	your	bicycle,	make	sure	it	is	ready	to	
ride.	You	should	always	inspect	your	bike	to	make	

sure	all	parts	are	secure	and	working	properly.		
Remember	to:	

∂ Wear	a	Properly	Fitted	Bicycle	Helmet.		
	

∂ Adjust	Your	Bicycle	to	Fit.	.	
	

∂ Check	Your	Equipment.		

∂ See	and	Be	Seen.		

∂ Control	Your	Bicycle.		

∂ Watch	for	and	Avoid	Road	Hazards.		

∂ Avoid	Riding	at	Night.		

Many	bicycle-related	crashes	resulting	in	injury	or	death,		
are	associated	with	the	bicyclist’s	behavior,	including	
such	things	as	not	wearing	a	bicycle	helmet,	riding	into	a	
street	without	stopping,	turning	left	or	swerving	into	
trafϐic	that	is	coming	from	behind,	running	a	stop	sign,	
and	riding	the	wrong	way	in	trafϐic.	To	maximize	your	
safety,	always	wear	a	helmet	AND	follow	the	rules	of	the	
road.	



Highway	24	Garage	Sales		
are	set	for	the	weekend	of	June	3rd.			

Stop	by	the	City	Ofϐice	to	get	your	name	on	the	map.			
*$10.00	per	address*	

Maps	will	be	available	at	Cowboy	Corner,	Casey’s,	and	High	Plains	Museum,		
beginning	on	Thursday,	June	1st.	

Steever	Water	Park	plans	to	open	for	the		
2017	Season,	on	Saturday	,	May	27th.			

Pool	Admission	Prices:	
	
	
	

	

	

	

Swimming	Lessons	($25.00	per	session):	
1st	Session:		June	19th	-	June	30th	
2nd	Session:		July	3rd	-	July	14th	
3rd	Session:		July	17th	-	July	28th	

*********************************************************

The	City	of	Goodland	is	accepting	applications	for	the	
granting	of	local	public	funds	to	Goodland	based	charitable	
or	community	service	organizations	in	Fiscal	Year	2018.	
During	the	preparation	of	the	annual	budget,	the	City	of	
Goodland	will	consider	budgeting	funds	to	be	made	available	
for	donations	to	charitable	or	community	service	organiza-
tions.	To	the	extent	that	funding	is	available,	applicants	may	
apply	for	a	donation	each	year	by	obtaining	and	submitting	
an	application	form	at	City	Hall.	

The	City	will	not	consider	applications	from	individuals	
whose	requests	are	not	submitted	on	behalf	of	and	spon-
sored	by	an	organized	Goodland	based	charitable	or	commu-
nity	service	organization,	nor	applications	submitted	by	po-
litical	or	religious	organizations.	The	City	may	provide	“in-
kind”	contributions	in	lieu	of	a	cash	donation.	

For	additional	information	or	to	pick	up	an	application	packet,	
please	go	to	City	Hall	at	204	W.	11th,	or	call	785-890-4500.				
Applications	must	be	returned	by	May	22nd	at	4:00	p.m.	MST		

Starting	July	1,	2017	you	will	be	able	to	
view	the	City	of	Goodland’s		

annual	water	quality	report	online	at		
www.	Cityofgoodland.org.	

	

This	report	contains	important	infor-
mation	about	the	source	and	quality	of	
your	drinking	water.		Please	call	785-

890-4500,	if	you	would	like	a	paper	re-
port	delivered	to	your	home.			

***********************************************

Annual	Water	Quality	Report	

Upcoming	Events	at	the	
High	Plains	Museum	

	
May	6	:		WWI	Walking	Cemetery	
Tour.		Tours	begin	at	1:00,		3:00,	&	
5:00	at	the	Goodland	Cemetery.			
Please	bring	assistive	devices,	such	as	
wheelchairs,	if	needed.						


